LETTER TO THE EDITOR
My dad is a lineman. You can help him stay safe.
Ideally, this is written by the child of an actual co-op lineworker. Consider submitting a photo of the lineworker standing next to a co-op vehicle with his or her family.

My dad is a lineman for [CO-OP NAME]. He and his crew keeps the power on for our entire town. It’s a really important job, and I am super proud of him.

It’s also a dangerous job. He works with high voltage, way up off the ground. A lot of the time he does this when the weather is bad. He says that it’s “all part of the job.” He and his crew have safety equipment and are trained to do their jobs the right way. He tells me that they always follow the safety rules, and that he trusts his co-workers.

He has plenty to worry about without having to keep an eye out for drivers who aren’t paying attention.

You can help keep him safe when you’re driving. If you see my dad and his crew working on the side of the road, please move over or slow down to give them plenty of room. This is a law in Tennessee.

Tennessee’s “move over” law is simple. On a four lane road, you should move into the far lane when you see my dad and his crew on the side of the road. If you are on a two lane road or can’t change lanes, you should slow down.

When you’re driving, be alert (put your phone down!) and make room for maintenance workers like my dad who are on the side of the road. Their jobs are dangerous enough already.

I love my dad a lot, and I can’t wait for him to get home every night. You can help be sure he does by obeying the law.
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